GENERAL ELECTION BALLOTS

Just a reminder that you will be receiving your
election ballot in the mail. The Kandiyohi County
Office will be mailing out the ballots on Tuesday,
October 18". The ballots have to be back to the

Kandiyohi County Office by November 8.

You can either mail it back or bring it in to the
Kandiyohi County Office if you feel it might not make
it to the office in time if you mailed it. There is not a
deposit box outside the County building anymore so

you have to bring it inside.

So be sure and vote!!ll!



